
OBPL Trustees … June 25, 2021 
In person meeting at OBPL Upstairs Meeting Room 3:00pm 
 
 
Attendees:  Scottie Vale, Marney Toole,Pam Melrose 
 
 
Not a quorum, so no official meeting, but it was necessary to give input to Wendy Brough on our 
thoughts of Library Closure to observe the July Fourth holiday … either Sat, July 3 or Tues, July 
6 since most Town departments will close on Monday ( OBPL is already closed on Sunday & 
Monday). Staff shortages make flexible scheduling to allow staff to take comp time extremely 
difficult. 
   
Those of us there felt Saturday was probably a better choice based on shorter opening hours on 
Saturday and traditionally Tuesdays are busy with longer hours and weekend book returns. So 
we recommended that while we could not officially vote, we supported Allyson’s 
recommendation of July 3 closure. 
 
 
We briefly discussed informally staffing needs and scheduled our next to be on Wednesday, 
July 7 at 3:00 (Due to some schedule conflicts) and the hope to recognize all Lloyd Henke’s 
service on behalf of the OBPL years. 
 
 
Discussion ended at 4:11pm 
 
 
Casually submitted, 
Pam Melrose 
 


